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Tuesday 8th May 2018 
 
 
Nursery / Reception Trip to Alnwick 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are planning to take our Nursery and Reception Children on a school trip to Alnwick on Monday 
14th May.  Your child will be joining the other children on the swimming / PE bus to Willowburn at 
9:15am and will return on the same bus back to school for lunch at 12:15pm. 
 
Whilst in Alnwick the children will visit Homebase to choose some new plants to plant back at school.  
They will also go to Pets at Home to learn about the animals and to choose some new fish for our 
classroom fish tank before going onto Willowburn for soft play. 
 
Please send your child to school in their sports kit with school uniform to change into after lunch. 
 
You have already supplied information on any allergies that your child may suffer from (particularly 
in relation to animals).  Please review this and let us know if there is any change to the information 
that you supplied earlier on in the school year.   
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Lisa Murray 
Class Teacher 
 

 


